
From: VANGI Anthony  

Sent: Monday, 23 February 2015 3:41 PM 

To: 'NSWACTelectricity@aer.gov.au' 

Subject: Ausgrids Revised Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19 

  

Attention 

Mr Warwick Anderson 

General Manager 

Networks Branch 

Australian Energy Regulator 

GPO Box 3131 

CANBERRA ACT 2601 

  

Dear Mr Anderson 

  

On behalf of Bankstown City Council I am writing to confirm our support for the recent 

submission prepare by SSROC detailing the concerns on Ausgrid’s revised Public Lighting 

Price Proposal 2014-19. 

  

Regards 

  

 

Anthony Vangi - Director City Assets and 
Infrastructure  
Bankstown City Council 
P 02 9707 9885 | F 02 9707 9408 | M 0407 410 
392 
E anthony.vangi@bankstown.nsw.gov.au 
www.bankstown.nsw.gov.au 
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